There's often quite a few events that take place in Holt throughout the year however for those relying on physical advertising space in the village there's very few options. Now that the local shop has decided to stop putting up notices / posters on their premises, the communal noticeboard situated on the side of the village hall is pretty much the only site for people to make use of. However, as I'm sure you can appreciate, it doesn't really offer an adequate amount of physical advertising space. Consequently, would the parish council be willing to consider providing additional physical advertising spaces at key sites within the village?
